
 

 

 

July ‘23 Newsletter 
We would like to welcome 

you to the Roa Family’s 

Antioch Baptist Church 

Planters (ABCP) newsletter.  

The purpose of this 

newsletter is to share 

updates and prayer needs 

within our ministry and 

family. More importantly, to 

be praying for the churches 

we encounter.  For more 

information about us please 

visit our website at 

www.abcplanters.org. 

 

 

TO SUPPORT: 
IBFI Missions 

PO Box 151259 

Fort Worth, TX 76108  

THE  Tony  Roa Family 

 
Exalting Christ in Churches 

 

Dear Supporting Churches,  

We hope that you all are having a great summer! We know that many of you have 
VBS programs and youth camps going on, and we pray that the Lord has blessed in 
those ministries.  
 
We have been going to help wherever we can over the past few months. We 
recently spent a Wednesday night service in Rhome with Antioch Baptist Church 
while Bro. Heath was out of town, and we were able to meet three new people 
that have been visiting there. It is exciting to see the growth of the church plant. 
Bro. Roa was able to preach, and Mrs. Melissa played the piano.  
 
We also have been going to Rockwall and to Allen when we are able in order to 
help them facilitate services.. Many of you know that Allen, TX, recently suffered 
a great tragedy. Please pray for the J. D. Leake family and Harvest Baptist Church 
as they try to minister to souls in that community.  
 
Rockwall Baptist Church is in need of a pastor. Please pray for them and that God 
would lead them to the right person. They are a loving people in need of the right 
shepherd for their flock. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Things are moving forward with the church plant we have been planning with 
Pastor Tyler Gillit of Worth Baptist Church. Currently, we are in the process of 
locating and securing a building that will serve as a meeting place for the church 
plant. There is much happening “behind the scenes,” even if it does not seem like 
it. We are very excited to be partnering with Worth Baptist Church on this and look 
forward to seeing the Lord’s work.  
 
Thank you so much for your prayers for us. We do drive around the DFW metroplex 
quite a bit and are so thankful for God’s protection and provision for us.  
 
If you would like more information, or would like us to come and present our 
ministry in your church, please contact us at tony@abcplanters.org or call Tony at 
817-240-0518. 

 
In Christ,  
Tony, Melissa, Audrey, and Caleb Roa 
Antioch Baptist Church Planters 

“Then said He unto His disciples, 
the harvest truly is plenteous, but 

the labourers are few” 
 

Matthew 9:37 

ABCP Team: Zack Doty Family • Jacob Luman Family • Tony Roa Family 

SENDING CHURCH: 
Countryside Baptist Church 

Pastor Claude Sutton 

PO Box 178 

Mansfield, TX 76063  

Just this past week, we were able to spend some time 
with Gospel Light Baptist Church in Roanoke, TX. They 
were holding a Bible Conference and had asked Bro. Roa 
to come and help with the song service and special music. 
The pastor and people there are very near and dear to our 
hearts. They were the first church that we partnered with 
in our ministry, just after COVID-19 had swept over many 
churches. It was wonderful to see the church thriving! 

 

 

 

 

Audrey and Caleb 

Singing at GLBC 

 

Prayer Needs: 
• Traveling mercies (we 

have driven over 30k 

miles in the DFW area 

going to various 

churches.) 

• We are hoping to move 

to a more central 

location in the DFW area. 
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